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We can do more together than apart. This year’s
distance learning model may have us physically apart
but we can still be together. For just $8 you can join
PTA and help ensure that we keep school spirit alive
when we need it most, hold virtual events
throughout the year, aid in school improvement
projects, and more! Scan this QR code or CLICK HERE
to join today! Deadline for contest: October 30th
Everyone who joins will receive a PTA Pencil!
CLASSROOMS  WITH THE HIGHEST PTA MEMBERSHIP 
ENROLLMENTS WILL EARN PRIZES!

Be sure to tune in to our Facebook page 
@AltaMurrietaES Friday, October 23rd 
at 6:30pm for our Virtual Fall Festival!
There will be a draw-along, a read-along, 
and a special appearance by
@TheMagicCrasher! You don’t want to miss this!

AmazonSmile Program:
Did you know that EVERY TIME you shop on amazon.com
.5% of your purchase can be given back to our school?  
Simply visit smile.amazon.com and select “ALTA MURRIETA 
ELEMENTARY PTA”. Continue to make your purchases
through smile.amazon.com when using your PC. This 
Feature is now also available on the app!  Go to
Settings, AmazonSmile and select “ALTA MURRIETA
ELEMENTARY PTA”.

JOIN THE BOARD!
We have openings for VICE PRESIDENT 

and  PARLIAMENTARIAN!
If interested, please email us at:

PTA_AMES@MURRIETA.K12.CA.US

SPIRIT FRIDAYS
School spirit is more important now

than ever! Our spirit wear shop is
now open for business with the

option to ship to your home or do a
curbside pick up.  Click Here
to head to our online shop!

October 19 – 23
Stay tuned for daily activities
and spirit days as we all pledge
to keep ourselves and our
school healthy! 

October 14, 4:00pm – 8:00pm
SICK OF COOKING?
ORDER TAKE OUT!
Visit Panera Bread on October
14th, show them this flyer, and
a portion of your order’s total
will be donated to our school!

Send in entries by October 15!
It’s time for our annual
REFLECTIONS CONTEST!
Calling all students create unique
Works of art! Show us that
“I MATTER BECAUSE…”
Sent entries to: 
ames.reflections@gmail.com

We miss your smiling faces on campus 
and so will this year’s yearbook.  We 

would love to receive photos of you and 
your families participating in our 

distance learning activities for a chance 
to be featured on our Social Media pages 

and this year’s school yearbook!
Please email photos to:

PTA_AMES@MURRIETA.K12.CA.US

HELP SUPPORT

Bring this flyer or show an electronic version to the cashier

when you place your order and we'll donate a portion of the

proceeds from your purchase.
*

©2020 Panera Bread. All Rights Reserved.

ALTA MURRIETA PTA

WHERE 24711 Madison Ave, Murrieta, CA 92562

WHEN Wed, Oct 14th FROM 4:00pm - 8:00pm

Learn more at Fundraising.PaneraBread.comFundraising.PaneraBread.com
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